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The response to the Local 30 Shoe Drive has been unbelievable.  Thanks 
to the generosity of so many we have made our goal of new shoes, and 
socks for each student at the Perkins School.  Given the extraordinary 
need at Perkins our contribution will make a big di�erence for all those 
children.  Congratulations and thanks to all of you who provided 
support for this drive.

Our original plan was to distribute the shoes by the end of September 
but due to scheduling con�icts at the school, and now a con�icting 
charitable event conducted for the school by another organization we 
have decided to push back the distribution of the shoes and socks until 
January. Given the need, the Winter weather that is coming, and the 
way kid’s feet grow at these ages we will be helping even more right 
after the Holidays.

Given the circumstances which are beyond our control I certainly hope 
everyone understands the change in plans.  I invite anyone with any 
questions about this situation to call me directly at Local 30.  We will 
announce the new distribution date as soon as one is set.

Thank you for your support.

In unity,

Walter Allen Jr.
Executive Director/ CFO

You Made a Difference, You Got Involved!


